From: Jean Scouse
Sent: 19 June 2012 09:59
To: Planning
Subject: 12/00678/F | Change of use of a vacant public house to C3 residential | Bishops End Burdrop Banbury Oxfordshire OX15 5RQ
Dear Sirs
 

I note that although there is an appeal taking place there is now another application to change the Bishop's Blaize.
 

Could I point out to you that this is not a vacant property and that all other local objections remain unchanged?
 

This was the most successful of the two pubs in the village and was supported by people from far and wide because of its wonderful country location.  It was always the centre of activity in the village.  
 

Allowing anyone to breach planning regulations is such a dangerous precedent in our area of outstanding beauty.
 

J Scouse
 

